
Year 10 

 

 

Dear Parent Carer, 

 

We are hosting a Parent Information Evening welcoming you to becoming a Year 11 parent 

on Monday 10th July from 7-7:45pm. Having listened to parent feedback, this will be a 

face to face event held in the main school hall and we are looking forward to seeing you 

all in person once again. 

 

This presentation is to prepare you for your child's next academic year as they move up 

through the school on their 5 year journey. The evening will be led by Senior leaders and 

your child's Director of Progress and Achievement. 

 

It is important that you as parents attend as there will be information shared that will allow 

you to support your child in their next steps, bring you up to speed with school expectations 

and to update you on our school improvement plans for the upcoming year. 

 

It will also provide key information about significant events in the school year around exams, 

pathways and assessments. 

 

As there is limited capacity in the hall, we are making this evening a parents only event. We 

will be hosting 2 year groups on the same evening so the car park will be very busy and we 

recommend that if at all possible you walk into school, or use the park and stride options in 

the village.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on the evening. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M Chance     Mrs N Cowan 

Deputy Headteacher   Deputy Headteacher   

 


